
Selectboard Vacancy 
The Town of Jamaica hereby gives notice of a vacancy created by a resignation of a 

Selectboard member. Please send a letter of interest to townclerk@jamaicavermont.org 
or PO Box 173-Jamaica, VT 05343  

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. § 963, the Selectboard will make an appointment at one of its 
upcoming meetings to fill the vacant seat. The Selectboard may also hold a special 

meeting for the purpose of filling the position.  
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